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December 20, 2016

Dear Ms. Henderson:

DIVISION OF PUBLIC HEALTH

1 WEST WILSON STREET
PO BOX 2659
MADISON WI 53701-2659

Telephone: 608-267-4797
Fax: 608-267-3695
TTY: 711 or 800-947-3529

Enclosed is a copy of the proposed revisions to Wisconsin Chapter DHS 157 ‘Radiation Protection’. The
proposed rulemaking notice was published on Wisconsin’s legislative website for a public comment
period on December 19, 2016. We request NRC’s comments by February 22, 2017. The enclosed
revisions are identified by line in/line out text and correspond to the following equivalent amendments to
NRC’s regulations. The RATS-ID numbers listed below are the fourth of four rule packages being
submitted to the NRC as part of this draft revision.

RATS-ID

Title

State Section

2015-3

Revisions to Transportation Safety Requirements and
Harmonization with International Atomic Energy Agency
Transportation Requirements

Part 71

80 FR 33987

DHS 157.03,
DHS 157.92-.94;
DHS 157 Appendix O

We believe that adoption of these revisions satisfies the compatibility and health and safety categories
established in the Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS) Procedure SA-200.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mark Paulson of my staff at 608-264-6516 or
mark.paulson{@dhs.wisconsin.gov.

Sincerely,

Paul Schmidt

Chief, Radiation Protection Section
State of Wisconsin

Enclosures:

www.dhs.wisconsin.gov
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